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GARY K. KING T T Albert J. Lama
Attorney General Chief Deputy Attorney General

March 16, 2009

Dear Ms. Durr,

This fax cover sheet was sent with the letter filed on March 13, 2009. To avoid confusion for the
recipient of the fax, I want to clarify that the words “The motion” should be replaced by the words
“This letter” as shown in red-line format below. :

hank you,

Kate Cotner
DATE: March 13, 2009
TO: Clerk of the Board, Environmental Appeals Board

TELEPHONE NO. (202) 233-0122
FACSIMILE NO. (202) 233-0121
FROM: Kate Cotner for Seth T. Cohen

TELEPHONENO.  (505) 827-6601
FAX (505) 827-4440

TOTAL NUMBER OF PAGES, INCLUDING THIS PAGE: 6

Please find attached New Mexico’s letter to the Board of March 13, 2009 for filing with the Board today. An
original, signed copy of this letter is being sent via overnight mail to the Board this afternoon. Fre saoton This
fetter will also be submitted electronically. Please contact our office if you have any questions or have
difficulty with the transmission. , ’

e Lt
Kate Cotner, Administrator for Seth T. Cohen

(505) 827-6601
kcotner@nmag.gov

THE INFORMATION CONTAINED IN THIS FACSIMILE MESSAGE 1S ATTORNEY PRIVILEGED AND CONFIDENTIAL
INFORMATION INTENDED ONLY FOR THE USE OF THE INDIVIDUAL OR ENTITY NAMED ABOVE. [F THE READER OF THIS
MESSAGE IS NOT THE INTENDED RECIPIENT, OR THE EMPLOYEE OR AGENT RESPONSIBLE TO DELIVER IT TO THE
INTENDED RECIPIENT, YOU ARE HEREBY NOTIFIED THAT ANY DISSEMINATION, DISTRIBUTION OR COPYING OF THIS
COMMUNICATION IS STRICTLY PROHIBITED. IF YOU HAVE RECEIVED THIS COMMUNICATION IN ERROR, PLEASE
IMMEDIATELY NOTIFY US BY TELEPHONE AND RETURN THE ORIGINAL MESSAGE TO US AT THE FOLLOWING ADDRESS VIA
THE U.S. POSTAL SERVICE. THANK YOU.
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